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Coppell ISD Intervention Services requests the approval of the attached contract from 

SunGard Pentamation for their program IEP Plus. This IEP Plus program will replace the 

SEAS program that the department has wrestled with for years. IEP Plus is from the same 

company that created and installed the student information program, E School Plus, that 

the district now uses. Having the programs from the same company will allow 

information to flow directly from one program to another, alleviating the possibility of 

incorrect information from dual entry. Also, this program calculates PEIMS information 

directly, without the many man hours spent calculating it on the old SEAS program. The 

SunGard Pentamation personnel have presented to the executive director and directors of 

Intervention Services along with many of the staff members. Our personnel confirmed 

that the options with the new program will meet our needs moving forward. We have had 

Chad Branum and the technology department speak with the SunGard personnel to 

confirm that our system will meet the needs of the program and that it will conform to 

our standards. Sid Grant and our attorney at Walsh Anderson have reviewed and Okayed 

the contract. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

 

Montie Parker, Director of Secondary Special Education/Section 504 


